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Dear Members and Parents of the Junior Guitar Ensemble,

Skipton Music Centre’s Guitar and Cake Concert

I am delighted to announce this year’s Guitar and Cake Concert which will take place at Christ Church, Skipton on Saturday 14th March. We will have a rehearsal on Saturday morning at music centre as usual. All members involved in this concert need to arrive at Christ Church by 2:00pm on the day. We will then have a final rehearsal where we can run through the pieces. The concert starts at 3:00pm and should finish around 4:30pm. 
   

There will be a short interval during the concert where the church will provide tea, coffee and juice. Last year, parents and adult members brought some fabulous cakes to share in the interval. Once again, we warmly welcome donations of cakes!   
Concert Dress: 
Males: Black trousers / black shoes / black socks / SMC polo shirt 

Females: Black skirt or trousers / black shoes / black socks or tights / SMC polo shirt. 
We do hope that you will be able to support this event. Please bring along friends and family too. Ticket prices will be £5.00 adults and £3.00 concessions. Please let either myself or Geoff Stevenson know if you are unable to play in the concert.  

Best Wishes
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Pip Jopling - Skipton Music Centre Manager  
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